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1. Introduction 
1.1 The Essex County Council (ECC) Health Overview Policy and Scrutiny 

Committee (HOSC) have been asked to nominate a representative to the newly 
established Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee (JHOSC), in order 
to scrutinise the plans for redeveloping Whips Cross Hospital.  

 
2. Action required  
2.1 The HOSC is asked to nominate a member of the committee to sit on the 

JHOSC.  
 

3. Update and next steps  
3.1 It is anticipated a meeting will be scheduled every eight weeks due to the pace 

of the hospital development, although if there is no update to be received, they 
would be cancelled as necessary.  
 

3.2 The meetings themselves are likely to take place between 5:00pm – 7:00pm. 
 
4. Appendices  

Appendix A: JHOSC Terms of Reference – draft  
 Appendix B: Establishment of a Whipps Cross Joint Health Overview and 

Scrutiny Committee report – London Borough of Waltham Forest  
Appendix C:  Whipps Cross Redevelopment – Options for Health Scrutiny  
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